
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Zeigler, TateTZeigler@SCSPA.com

Date: 8/15/2017 3:47:16 PM
Subject: Re: Port visit tomorrow

Thanks very much. Looking forward to it
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Zeigler, Tate 
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 1:54:08 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Port visit tomorrow 
 
Danny,
 
We’re looking forward to hosting you all tomorrow. I wanted to touch base with you about attire for tomorrow – I 
would recommend casual attire and closed-toed shoes with rubber soles (dress shoes can be slippery when boarding 
the boat via the gangway).
 
We also had a great site visit with the advanced team folks today. Looking forward to it and safe travels down 
tomorrow.
 
If you need anything in the meantime, please email or call my cell.
 
Regards,
 
Tate

 
Tate Zeigler
Manager, Government relations
SOUTH CAROLINA PORTS AUTHORITY
OFFICE (843) 577-8670
Cell (864) 414-5256
scspa.com

 

 

The contents of this e-mail are confidential to the ordinary user of the e-mail address to which it was 
addressed and may also be privileged. If you are not the addressee of this e-mail you should not 
copy, forward, disclose or otherwise use it or any part of it in any form whatsoever. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please notify us by telephone or e-mail the sender by replying to this 
message, and then delete this e-mail and other copies of it from your computer system. We reserve 
the right to monitor all e-mail communications through our network.
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